
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 620 
Re: Global 3 & City of Industry FAK Pricing Advisory 
 
To our Valued Customers, 
 
In accordance with the UPRR Service Revision between Rochelle, IL (Global 3) 
and Los Angeles announced in Stack Facts No. 619, Pacer Stacktrain is 
making the following changes to its FAK Pricing: 
 
Effective Thursday, February 10, 2005, FAK Pricing between Global 3 and East 
Los Angeles ramps will be cancelled. 
 
Service between Global 3 and City of Industry will commence on the same date 
to replace the discontinued service.  The following FAK rates will apply 
between Global 3 and City of Industry: 
 
Origin Destination 53' 48' 45' 40' 20' 
Rochelle, IL (Global 3) City of Industry, CA  1450 1350 1250 1150 600 
City of Industry, CA Rochelle, IL (Global 3)  1450 1425    
 
If you have questions regarding this announcement, please contact your local 
Business Development or Pricing Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
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